
From: Stirling, Bryan
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/17/2013 2:28:39 PM
Subject: FW: 404

Does ya’ll have information on the below email?
 
From: Catherine Templeton [mailto:templecb@dhec.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 1:40 PM

To: Stirling, Bryan; Pitts, Ted

Subject: Fwd: 404
 

Catherine Templeton

Begin forwarded message:

From: Elizabeth Dieck <dieckea@dhec.sc.gov>

Date: June 17, 2013, 11:54:10 AM EDT

To: Catherine Templeton <templecb@dhec.sc.gov>

Subject: Fwd: 404

Fyi


Begin forwarded message:

From: Stan Barnett <stanleyb@s3blaw.com>

Date: June 17, 2013 10:59:30 AM EDT

To: "Dieck, Elizabeth" <dieckea@dhec.sc.gov>

Cc: Jack Smith <jack.smith@nelsonmullins.com>

Subject: 404

As I was parking this morning I got a call from Mark Kelley, a lobbyist from the Myrtle Beach 
area.  He was calling on something else and mentioned that he was with the Governor 
Thursday night.  I asked if he was at the Chamber meeting and he was.  He confirmed in 
stronger terms than had Mike Wooten that the Governor brought up the 404 assumption 
in her remarks and said she was for it and was “ready to go”.  In her Q&A she expressed 
more support for assumption.  Just wanted  you to know about this as it seems to be 
verification of Mike’s assessment.
 
I am collecting those items I mentioned and will run down the matter of Michigan and 
whether they are trying to give back the program. 
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